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BAD FOR
STUDENTS

CCORDING TO PAGE 7 of the

May issue of Bucknell World, some

students now “double up in single
rooms.” That is not a problem. In the late
'50s, all of us in Swartz Hall had roomies.
The space was adequate, and we had to
learn how to get along.

Then, when those rooms were made
singles, students brought in refrigerators
and microwaves and televisions. They
were self-sufficient, so they were not out
socializing.

The new residence hall is good for the
architects and contractors but bad for
students.

J. Ronald Carey ’61
Canyon Lake, Texas
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